
Please make the rescued shelter dog our state dog.  The designation may promote adoption, which 
would help find homes for homeless dogs and could help reduce costs at government animal control 
facilities.  It could also help reduce pet overpopulation by encouraging adoption of exiting dogs over 
breeding more dogs.  And this resolution doesn't require favoring one breed over another.  Other states 
have recognized this wisdom.  Thank you for your consideration of my request. 
 
Jenine Moscove 
13870 SW Uplands Dr. 
Tigard OR 97223 
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